
U.S. Secretary of State Says
Washington Will Continue
Cooperating with Cuba on
Investigation of Alleged Attacks

Washington, September 29 (RHC-EFE)-- U.S. Secretary of State Rex Tillerson said on Friday that the
United States will continue cooperating with the Cuban government on the investigation into presumed
'attacks' against U.S. diplomats in Havana.

Washington announced this morning that it is pulling out 60 percent of the embassy staff.

“Cuba has said that the investigation into these attacks will continue, and we will continue cooperating
with them on that,” Tillerson said in a statement.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/142874-us-secretary-of-state-says-washington-will-
continue-cooperating-with-cuba-on-investigation-of-alleged-attacks
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